






Wes Hardin added that the Chapter needs to be sure and submit for chapter awards leading up 

to the 2019 World Conference. Heather Crutcher noted that she has previous submissions she 

can provide as a guide. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:35 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted. 

Dori W. Paschall, Chapter Managing Director 

Kris Garner, The Grove
President, Tennessee Volunteer Chapter, 
CMAA




